
From: David Sartain
To: Pemberton, Layne
Subject: RE: AR0000752 EDCC 006- & 007 Streamflow Warning
Date: Wednesday, January 24, 2018 9:35:18 AM

Layne,
 
Please take a look at the permit (part 2 of 1B) it states, “the permittee must have the stream flow
monitoring equipment installed to measure the stream flows downstream of Outfalls 006 and
007. This equipment must be operating within six (6) months of the effective date of the
permit. The permittee must submit a written certification, signed by the responsible official,
that the equipment has been installed and is operational 195 days of the effective date of
the permit.”  We now have the equipment set up and will be submitting written certification
shortly.  If you have any questions, feel free to give me a call.
 
Thanks
 
 

David Sartain
Environmental Coordinator
El Dorado Chemical Company
4500 North West Ave.
El Dorado, Arkansas  71730
Office: 870-863-1403
Cell: 870-312-1397
 
 
 
 

From: Pemberton, Layne [mailto:PEMBERTON@adeq.state.ar.us] 
Sent: Monday, January 22, 2018 10:43 AM
To: David Sartain <DSartain@edc-ark.com>
Subject: AR0000752 EDCC 006- & 007 Streamflow Warning
Importance: High
 
David,
It has been brought to my attention that the Streamflow values for outfalls 006 & 007 are
overdue for the Oct 2017 monitoring period. In the comments section of NetDMR there is a
notation, “Streamflow - Downstream Monitoring is not required.”
If there isn’t a wavier or some sort in the permit, a violation letter will have to be a issued.
Could you bring me up to speed on this?
 
 
Thank you,
 

mailto:DSartain@edc-ark.com
mailto:PEMBERTON@adeq.state.ar.us


Layne Pemberton
Enforcement Analyst
ADEQ Office of Water Quality
Enforcement Branch
Phone: 501-682-0664
Fax: 501-682-0880
pemberton@adeq.state.ar.us
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